
If you were born in 1979 or later or have been 
raising cattle 5 years or less, we want to hear from 
you.
Contact Kathy Larson with the Western Beef Development Centre today to learn more about 
this study. Email klarson.wbdc@pami.ca or phone 306.930.9354. Or visit www.wbdc.sk.ca

TO BE INTERVIEWED AS PART OF A STUDY 

ON THE “MANAGEMENT AND MARKETING 

PRACTICES OF YOUNG RANCHERS”

INTERVIEWS THIS FALL/WINTER 2014/15 

NOW RECRUITING!

This study has been made possible through funding under the 
Saskatchewan Ministry of Agriculture’s Agriculture Development Fund.
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